Cocktail Reception Hosted

by Energy Institute

ON 7th June 2012, the Energy Institute (EI) of the United
Kingdom hosted a cocktail reception in conjunction with the
visit of its Professional Affairs Director, Ms. Sarah Beacock,
to Malaysia. Amongst the distinguished guests were El's
Malaysia representative, Prof Dr. Ir. Abd Halim Shamsuddin,
a representative of the British High Commission, En. Zubir
Abdul Aziz as well as representatives from IEM, namely its
Executive Director, Ir. Cheang Kok Meng, and Electrical
Engineering Technical Division representatives, Ir. Lam
Sing Yew and Ir. Yau Chau Fong. The purpose of the
meeting was to establish closer ties and initiate the sharing
of knowledge between the two organisations.

The Energy Institute (El) is a professional body for
the energy industry, and promotes good practice and
professionalism across the depth and breadth of the
sector. Incorporated by Royal Charter in 2003, the El
supports around 15,000 individuals and 250 companies
across 100 countries, serving society with independence,
professionalism and a wealth of expertise in energy matters.
The El is licensed by the Engineering Council (UK) to offer
Chartered, Incorporated and Engineering Technician status
to eligible applicants, by the Science Council to award
Chartered Scientist status, and also licensed by the Society
for the Environment to award Chartered Environmentalist
status. The purpose of the El is to develop and disseminate
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The writer, Ir. Yau Chau Fong took the opportunity to snap a photo
with Ms. Sarah Beacock

knowledge, skills and good practice towards a safer, more
secure and sustainable energy system.

For more information on El, please visit their website at
http://www.energyinst.org.



